
I am sending this from near Tucson, Arizona.  My wife and I bought a small home here and are 
evaluating the option of moving here permanently.  Our motivation is the high taxes in Oregon 
and Deschutes County.  I am a native Oregonian and retired to Bend only to see my property tax 
skyrocket.  School, transportation and library bonds plus the 3% increase has made it difficult to 
manage on a fixed income.  Arizona is looking better all the time.  


